
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Hope you all are doing well. 
 
 

As part of introducing new members of staff, this week we are going to introduce Miss Warde and Miss 
James. Please read below their statements:  
 
Ms Warde - KS2 Lead 

Hello! My name is Ms Warde and I will be joining the Kings Avenue team in September.  I 
am very excited to meet you all! 
I am from Cork in Ireland and will be moving to London from Cambridge, where I have 
spent the last three years teaching Year 6.  Before I moved to Cambridge, I lived in Abu 
Dhabi for almost ten years, where I taught in a British international school to various year 
groups.  I’m still trying to get used to the weather on this side of the world! I’m a cat mum-
my to two adorable little fluff balls – Kitty and Archie. Both of whom are equally very cute 
but also very mischievous!   
This summer I plan on reading lots of books, such as Floodland and Sky Song,  which I  
cannot wait to share with you in class.  Maybe you could share what you have read with me?  I look  
forward to meeting you all in September!  

Miss James - Y6 Teacher 

Hi, my name is Miss James.  
I am looking forward to our exciting learning journey starting in September. I am a firm, fair 
and fun-loving teacher who believes that every child can reach their full potential.  
In my previous school, I taught years 4 and 5 for a number of years. I have a son who is 9 
years old and during my spare time, we enjoy reading David Walliams' books, because 
reading is fun- I hope you enjoy reading too! 
I know that you have been learning from home for quite some time, and your return to 
school life will be much different to what it was before. However, with God's help we will 
work together as a year 6 family to overcome any challenges we might face. 
 

Reception children having a fun time with the rabbits: 
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Miss Mollett’s Super Stars for this week     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learners Super Stars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all the children for their hard work. If you are not attending school, please continue to finish 
your home learning subjects and send your finished work to your class teacher. 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend.  
Kings Avenue School Team 


